
Sunday, June 18, 2017 

TODAY’S SCRIPTURE: pg.  

TODAY’S MESSAGE: “” 

_______________________________________________ 

Notes: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss a message? Want to hear the message again? Go to  

Sibleyfrc.org and click on “sermon” to watch the video. 

Pray for God’s People 
If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten, 920-889-
3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-2783) Remember, 
we cannot print your name unless you have granted FRC permission to 
do so. If you have a prayer request you would like included, please con-
tact the office.  
• Pray for those in assisted living: Jack Hurd, and Geneva Wissink. 
• Pray for our nursing home residents: Larry Buysman, Minnie De 

Jong, Tracy Den Beste, Dutch Kruger, Harold Schram and Marian Zev-
enbergen. 

• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Jeff 
and Chelsea Lampen, Sayuri Kist-Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. 
and Tim Ten Cley, Rowland and J ane Van Es. 

• Elesson “Papito” Joseph will be traveling to Haiti June 25-July 3rd. 
During this trip, Papito, along with many others, will be instructing 
Haitians in Discipleship Training. The program has been developed in 
America and will now be taken to Haiti to train and equip the people 
there. This first time, over 80 Haitian people will be trained from 11 
different churches and will include 4 pastors. Papito will also be fur-
nishing a meal for the 80 individuals when the training is completed. 
Haitian women will cook and serve the meal and they will be paid for 
their service. Papito will also be purchasing Bibles to hand out while 
he is there. If you would like to help support Papito with a monetary 
donation you can do so by contacting the Joseph’s directly, (704 5th 
Street, Sibley) or you may put a check in the collection plate. Please 
mark on the memo “Haiti Trip”. More than anything, Papito is re-
questing that you lift this time up in your prayers.  

 

Christian Condolences Extended To: 
• Harvey and Marcia Van Ruler in the passing of Harvey’s father, Mar-

tin Van Ruler on Tuesday, June 13, 2017 at the Edgebrook Care Cen-
ter in Edgerton. Funeral Services will be held on Monday, June 19th 
in Edgerton. Those to left cherish his memory are Harvey and Marcia, 
David and daughters, Kelsey and Kacee. 
  May God Comfort Those Who Mourn 


